
Reconduction of the Progressive 
Learning Ability Test (PLAT) for the 

students who missed the PLAT test on 
9th January 2025 

 

It may be noted that attempting the PLAT is compulsory for all 
students under NEP every semester.  
For students who missed it on January 9, 2025, the PLAT test will be 
re-conducted.  
The retest is organised on, Thursday, 6th February 
2025 from 4:00 PM to 5:15 PM.  
This re-test is compulsory for students who missed the earlier test. 
Failing to attempt this test will result in the mark sheets for the 
previous semester being withheld until the test is attempted at an 
off-campus site.  
The venue for the re-test on 6th February 2025 is LR41, LR42, LR 43 
and LR44.  
LR 41 for all FY Students 
LR 44 for all SYBA and SYBSc and SYBSc (IT) Students 
LR 42 for all SYBAMCJ, SYBMS, SYBAF.  
LR 43 for all PG Students (MSc part 1 and part 2 Students) 
 
Please find below the link to the Excel files indicating the names 
of the absent students:  
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1lwgR8ZOnsQsA_5bP12rNjfDlTI
rxyZMf?usp=sharing 
 
Principal  
31st January 2025  
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